
JCU HISTORY DEPARTMENT
S P R I N G  2 0 2 3  |  V O L .  4

Newsletter

A WELCOME FROM THE CHAIR
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T A K E  A  L O O K  A T  O U R
S O C I A L  M E D I A :

CHECK OUT OUR 
FALL 2023 

COURSES HERE 

Dear History Majors and Minors,
     
On behalf of the Department, I hope you had a restful break. Some of you
walked through some cold and wet weather in Berlin with Dr. Sobisch, Kellie
Schwabl and me; we expect youĦve recovered fr  

https://www.instagram.com/jcu_historydepartment/
https://www.facebook.com/JCUhistory
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NInND6X1D1Z_8XcZMqc8Hfv96B_nm3rEqlkJvrm2TtU/edit?usp=sharing



